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  16th May 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

At Lawley Primary our school uniform ensures that we all look smart and take pride in our 
appearance and we are proud to belong to the Lawley Primary community.  

Following a series of discussions with the School Parliament, a proposed a change to our 
school PE uniform was made. We carried out a vote across the whole school and 92% of our 
children agreed that everyone would look much better in a matching kit and not the current 
situation where we have a mixture of coloured t-shirts and numerous football shirts. 
Additionally, there have been occasions where we have played sports’ fixtures against other 
teams and turned up wearing a variety of tops. Ms Mcquiggin and the teachers support us 
with the plan, and we have therefore decided to introduce a royal blue sports top with our 
school logo on for PE lessons. The tops will be available from Baker and Sons in Wellington, 
along with our other school uniform items.  

The remainder of the PE kit will remain the same: plain black shorts, plain black jogging 
trousers and a plain black top along with a pair of trainers or plimsolls.  

We hope that by introducing a smarter and more formal PE uniform this will strengthen our 
school identity and will ensure that all our children take as much pride in their PE uniform as 
they do with the rest of the school uniform.   

We would like to request that when you need to replace your child’s PE top that you do so 
with the new design. It is hoped that by September 2020 all children be wearing the new kit.  

Yours thankfully,  

 

School Parliament  

 


